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Consider recommendations regarding the Santa Barbara County Indian Gaming Local Community Benefit
Committee, as follows:

a) Accept the resignation of Third District Supervisor Gail Marshall from the Committee;
b) Consider the appointment of Fifth District Supervisor Joseph Centeno as Board of Supervisors representative on

the Committee.
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